
PRESS RELEASE

PRESS RELEASE No.17/2022 Date : 20.05.2022

DUE TO INTERCONNECTION WORK AT MADHAVARAM MILK COLONY ROAD

FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF CMRL MADHAVARAM UNDER GROUND STATION

THERE WILL BE NO WATER SUPPLY IN AREA-III, AREA-IV & AREA-VI

FROM 23.05.2022 - 8.00 AM TO 24.05.2022 - 4.00 AM

CMWSS Board has proposed to take up interconnection work at the

Madhavaram Milk Colony Road for the construction of CMRL Madhavaram

Underground Station. The piped water supply from Puzhal Water Treatment Plant will

not be available from 23.05.2022 - 8.00 AM to 24.05.2022 - 4.00 AM in areas like

Area-III, Vinayagapuram & Ponniammanmedu, Area-IV, Kodungaiyur, Erukkanchery,

perambur(part.), Vyasarpadi, Patel Nagar, Old & New Washermanpet and Korukkupet

and Area-VI, Perambur (part) and Pulianthope (part). The above maintenance works

will be completed within the stipulated time, the water supply will be resumed on

24.05.2022 from evening onwards.

Hence, the public are requested to store sufficient quantity of water well in

advance. They may also contact the Area Engineers in the following numbers for the

supply of water through mobile water tankers for urgent requirements.

Area Engineer – III, Cell No.8144930903 Vinayagapuram & Ponniammanmedu

Area Engineer – IV, Cell No.8144930904 Kodungaiyur, Erukkanchery,
perambur(part.), Vyasarpadi, Patel Nagar,
Old & New Washermanpet, Korukkupet

Area Engineer – VI, Cell No.8144930906 Perambur (part) and Pulianthope (part)
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